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Public invited to give input on Pine Island Flatwoods Preserve 
 
Pine Island, FL, July 14, 2016 — The management plan for Pine Island Flatwoods Preserve, 6201 
Stringfellow Road, St. James City, has been updated to show the work completed on the site in the past 
10 years. The updated plan will be discussed at 2 p.m. Thursday, July 21, at the Pine Island Public 
Library meeting room, 10700 Russell Road N.W., Bokeelia. 
 
The land management plan is the product of Lee County Conservation 20/20 staff. The plan describes the 
preserve and the restoration work. After public review, the plan will be presented to the Lee County Board 
of County Commissioners for approval. 
 
The management plan is available for review until July 20 at the Pine Island Public Library and also at the 
Northwest Regional Library, 519 N Chiquita Blvd, Cape Coral. Find it online at 
https://www.leegov.com/conservation2020/documents/LSP/PIFP.pdf 
 
Written comments are encouraged and can be given at the meeting, online or through the mail. For more 
information, visit www.conservation2020.org. 
 
More information and the opportunity to comment on the plan are also available through Lee County 
Town Hall www.leecountytownhall.com. Or call Conservation Lands Coordinator Jeff Anderson at 239-707-
0874 
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